
WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 2024-2025 

OPEN HOUSE ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 15, 2024 AT 6PM 

ONLINE REGISTRATION WILL BE OPEN FROM JULY 15TH –  AUGUST 15TH, 2024 FOR ALL NEW AND RETURNING STUDENTS. 

Online Registration allows parents to sign off on student permissions, along with viewing school policies and handbooks. 

Registration may be completed from your home and is preferred that it is completed before Open House. Parent Portal Letters 

will be sent via email with the information you need to login to your parent portal.  

There are several forms that will NOT be online. They will be available the night of Open House. 

IF YOU ARE NEW TO THE DISTRICT, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE BY CALLING 573-439-5913. 

IF YOUR STUDENT IS RETURNING TO MARION COUNTY R-II, PLEASE PROCEED WITH THE INSTRUCTIONS BELOW FOR ACCESSING 

ONLINE REGISTRATION. IF YOU DO NOT HAVE A PARENT PORTAL, PLEASE CALL THE OFFICE AT 573-439-5913. WE WILL SEND 

YOU AN INVITE VIA EMAIL TO LUMEN PARENT PORTAL. 

TO ACCESS PARENT PORTAL GO TO: www.marion.k12.mo.us  

INSTRUCTIONS FOR ACCESSING ONLINE REGISTRATION: 

1. Login to Lumen Parent Portal 

2. Click on the Lumen Tab  

3. Enter your User Name and Password 

4. Under your student’s name, click the View Student Summary Tab 

5. On the left-hand side, click Student Registration Info Tab 

6. You must click SUBMIT for each form 

7. Please complete this for each of your student’s registered at Marion County R-II 

http://www.marion.k12.mo.us/


 

 

 


